
 
Parent Support Group to Springfield School, Crewe 

 
Dear All 
 
This year our Christmas Market is on Thursday 2nd December 2021 5:00pm to 6:30pm.  
 
We are kindly asking you to support us by sending in raffle prizes and tombola gifts. Please 
send into school before Tuesday 30th November 2021. 
 
We shall be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 26th November 2021 in exchange for 
CHOCOLATE!!! This will be used for our chocolate tombola stall. 
 

YOUR SUPPORT WITH SENDING IN RAFFLE PRIZES IS VERY MUCH APPRECIATED 
PLEASE NOTE WE OPERATE A NO NUT POLICY AT SPRINGFIELD SCHOOL. WE THEREFORE 
KINDLY REQUEST THAT YOU ARE MINDFUL OF THIS WHEN SENDING IN ITEMS FOR OUR 
RAFFLE AND TOMBOLA PRIZES  

 
Also attached is an envelope containing Christmas raffle tickets. They are £1 each or £5 per 
strip. Full instructions are attached. If you require more then please contact either Julie or 
Katie in reception or Lynn in our Admin Department. Tickets are also available on the night 
and the draw will take place AFTER THE EVENT on Thursday 9th December 2021. There are a 
variety of prizes to be won. 
 
Entrance to the Christmas Market will be £3.50 per adult and £3.00 per child which includes 
a warm turkey, stuffing and cranberry bap and a drink. A vegetarian option will be available.  
Please retain your entry ticket in exchange for your refreshments on the night. Other 
refreshments will also be available to buy. 
 
Tickets will be available by completing the slip below and returning to school with the 
appropriate cash / cheque made payable to “Friends of Springfield School”. 
 
This Year Father Christmas, his reindeer and a mini elf pony will be taking time out of their 
busy schedule to visit us again. Please come and meet them.  To see Father Christmas 
Children will be £2.50 per child payable on entry to the Grotto. Each child will be given a 
present from Father Christmas.  They must be accompanied by an adult (Free entry). There 
will be photo opportunities with Santa and the reindeer. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on this special evening and thank you in advance for all your 
support 
 
Kind regards 
Friends of Springfield School 
 
 
 
 



 
Parent Support Group to Springfield School, Crewe 

 
 
 
 
 
Request for Christmas Market tickets 
 
Name______________________________________________________________________ 
Childs Name____________________________________Class_________________________ 
Please could you send me______________Adult tickets /__________________Child tickets 
Please find enclosed £______________________ 
 
Please return in an envelope marked “Entrance Tickets Christmas Market” with 
cash/cheques made payable “Friends of Springfield” 


